
 

 

Guest Editorial 

Taking a Stand? 

On June 25, 2015, the University of Southern Mississippi released a peculiarly 

mealy mouthed statement of position concerning the current state flag.  “Our 

commitment to inclusion compels us to recognize that the current state flag does not 

represent the spirit of all Mississippians , and as such should continue to be discussed in 

an educated and civil manner.”   

So, Dr. Bennett, what is the University’s position on the current state flag? Should 

it go? Stay? What? 
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